Chamber Update 2-17-2022

· Meet & Greet. February 17th at 4PM Bistro Meet & Greet.
· Free Money Symposium -We will be co-hosting an event with Camp Verde Economic Development on April 5th entitled “Free Money Symposium”. We will feature presentations by many who are offering ‘free money’ programs to those seeking employment, businesses, on-the-job training, preceptorship opportunities, job scholarships, and those who are first job seekers. From 9-12 will be presented utilizing the new ZOOM ROOM via the Camp Verde Library followed by a Luncheon Symposium where many presenters will be available for short presentation and questions. If you have ‘free money’ programs, please contact Sheri Hauser (928-600-4675) from the Chamber or Crissie Clark at the Economic Development Office (928- 554-0010) in Camp Verde to ensure that you are added to the agenda. Cost for lunch is $20. 
· Attachments-SCORE, Animal Guardian, SBDC and Parks & Recreation have provided us with information. Please see attachments for newest programs. 
· Letter from the Chamber President. See the attached letter. 
· Welcome to Dr. John Watson, the newest member to the Chamber Board. He is a long-time resident of Camp Verde and already well versed in community affairs. 
· Invitation to join us in the Chamber Booth-Please set your calendar to attend the Pecan and Wine Festival March 19th and 20th. Saturday from 11am-7pm and Sunday 11am-4pm. The Chamber will have a booth at the festival. All active members are welcome to join us in the booth bringing their flyers, etc. Please see Richard Ellis to get on the schedule to present in the booth (623-565-0291).
· We are continuing to vet businesses to add to the 2022 edition of the Camp Verde Chamber Resource. We are nearly complete in this process and anticipate the release in March of this year. 
· Please support the community and join as a member. Non-profit is free. Regular membership is $75. See the forms attached-or go on the website and download the forms. www.campverde.biz. 
